
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

TRANSITION POLICY 

 

At Abbots Hall out of school we endeavour to assist children with the transition between 
starting school and moving up through the years within the school. We can assist with 
meetings and introductions and if required we can go to assemblies and welcome Fridays if 
given enough notice. 

When children are moving to another school we can help with information advice. 

We have a settling in policy for children new to the out of school club, helping with 
encouragement and listening to any concerns that maybe unsettling. We talk to teachers 
regularly and sometimes act as contact between parents/ carers and teachers if working 
routines make it hard for parents to meet with teachers.  
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